
Hello everyone,  

I want to start this blog by calling to attention the truly disgusting and distasteful act that took place 

main street earlier this week. I am of course referring to the tire tracks left on our pride flag crosswalk! 

Not only have you stained our communities image, you’ve also directly attacked the many members of 

the LGBTQ community living in Flin Flon. While you may be personally intitled to your own opinion, your 

childish display has real life consequences and has more than likely hurt someone you care about. The 

damage you’ve caused to clean this mess will also come out of your own tax dollars so I hope it was 

worth it. These are dollars that could have been spent to improve Main Street, not recover from 

vandalism!   

On a lighter note, I hope you’ve all enjoyed a wonderful Canada Day yesterday, maybe some of you have 

asked for today off instead or are booking some much-needed time off, in which case enjoy the long 

weekend! Our parade was a huge success yesterday, and I’m glad to see our community spirit lifted 

once again! It may be a while before we finally see the end of COVID, however im happy that a positive 

transition is starting to occur. 

Be safe this weekend and remember to respect public health guidelines! 

 

Mayor Cal Huntley.  

 


